ul. Słowackiego 7, 85-008 Bydgoszcz +48 52 321-05-82, +48 52 321-06-87



REKTOR

prof. dr hab. Elżbieta Wtorkowska

H.M. Rector
of Ukrainian National
Academy of Music in Kiev
Prof. Maksym Tymoszenko

Dear Mr Rector,

in the present very difficult situation in Ukraine the Feliks Nowowiejski Academy of Music in Bydgoszcz would like to offer the students of the Ukrainian National Tchaikovsky Academy of Music help in the form of continuing their studies at our Academy.

Please accept our expressions of support to you and the entire university community

Yours sincerely Eliloieta Stonkowsta